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You cannot keep stealing our lives month after month with your
insane moratorium. With all due respect, Ms Raman & gang, |
remind ALL of you that as elected Council Members you are
responsible to ALL the city, not just tenants and their "housing is
A Right and no worries about paying rent." You will all be
remembered at election time. The lawsuits are coming and this
City Council, well acquainted with crime, racism, recalls, and
entitlement instead of "fair and equitable" will get exactly what is
deserved. The legacy of LA's worst city council will stink up your
future endeavors. STOP USING LANDLORDS AS YOUR
PERSONAL BANK BECAUSE YOU CAN'T FIX PROBLEMS
YOU HAVE CAUSED FOR YEARS.



